
Brenda Fuglsang

From: City ofAnkeny <do_not_reply@cityofankenyiowa.com>

Sent: Wednesday, September 27, 2017 9:43 AM
To: Derek Silverthorn

Subject: construction concern of a new Church

Message submitted from the <City ofArLkeny> website.

Site Visitor Name: Myron Green
Site Visitor Email: riverrat406@msn.com

I am writing to you after we discussed the construction of a new Church at NE47th and Ankeny blvd. I have

heard that a new Church will be built at this site and I was told it will be of brick extending up approx. 3 and
then steel siding the rest of the way up the exterior. I believe this exterior should be of brick the whole way up

to the roof line that is seen by either street so that it exceeds the minimum standards and more conforms to other

Churches that have been built in recent years. Most are being built of pre cast concrete and have a modem look.

If you drive around town and look at other Church sites you will soon discover this is a prime site and should be

built to higher standards and make the neighborhood a much more inviting area. This site should have the most
beautifid Church in town and not something that looked like the Church I went to as a child.

Thank you

Myron Green


